
 

  

Community Information Session 
You are invited to a Community Information Session to get an update on the  
project, talk to the project team and ask any questions you may have.  

To ensure COVID-19 physical distancing requirements are met, attendees must register for one 
of two allocated sessions prior to attending the event.  
Please register at: 
www.dit.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/north_east_road_and_south_para_road_junction_
upgrade2 or by calling 1300 794 880. 

Monday, 14 December 2020 
Session times available: 5pm to 6pm, or 6pm to 7pm (registration required)  
Kersbrook Public Hall, 13-15 Scott Street, Kersbrook 

North East Road and South Para 
Road Junction Upgrade 

For further information please email the Department for 
Infrastructure and Transport at: 
dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au or call 1300 794 880 
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